
                                        

 

Friday 28th April 2017 

 

 The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information to both our school and Little Lizards’ parents. 

 
Remember it’s Bank Holiday next Monday 1st May! 

 School and Little Lizards both reopen on Tuesday 2nd May. 

 
School Uniform Order  

A school uniform order form order is on the notice board by the office door. 

Please ensure that all orders are placed by the end of today, Friday 28th April 

and payments are in the black box clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

 

Congratulations to Demelza Vincent, Jenna 

Legge, Claire Dark and Suzanne Peate who ran 

the Plymouth Half Marathon last Sunday in aid 

of Landewednack School. There is still time to 

sponsor them. Donations can also be made 

online by going to justgiving.com where 

Demelza has set up a Landewednack Crowd 

Funding Page. Money can also be left in the 

black box by the office door. All of the money 

raised will go towards our plans to have an all-

purpose track on our school field which we will 

use for running and cycling.  Very well done 

ladies…… 
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INSET Training Day 

A reminder that we break up for half term on Thursday 25th May at 3.15pm. The school and Little 

Lizards will both be closed on Friday 26th May for staff training. Little Lizards will be running 

their half term holiday club from Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June. For more information please 

contact Staff in Little Lizards on 01326 290066. 

 

 

Little Lizards’ Toddler Group 

A reminder that Toddler Group takes place in Little Lizards on Wednesday 

mornings from 9.30am during term time. Please look out for notices of special 

events or when Health Care visitors may be attending sessions.  

 

 

Small School Football League - CHAMPIONS 

Congratulations to our fantastic football team 

who were crowned champions of the Small 

Schools Football Team on Monday afternoon. 

After two very convincing wins against 

Trannack and Godolphin Schools (Halwin did not 

play) we couldn’t be caught and were presented 

the trophy for the third time in six years! 

Thank you to everyone who supported the team 

and to Mr Griffin for accompanying the children 

during the afternoon. Thanks also to James 

Green who coaches the children every week but 

was unable to make these matches. 

 

Culdrose Youth Football has asked us to let you know of a very exciting 

opportunity due to take place at their training grounds during the 

summer holidays. Real Madrid Youth Academy will be at Culdrose 

offering a week long football training camp from Monday 7th – Friday 

11th August. The premier football school is open to boys and girls 

between the ages of 7 – 14 years old. For more information and to book 

your child a place, please visit their website frmclinics.com alternatively 

we have a poster and information leaflets in school.  

   

 

Rugby League Tournament - WINNERS 

Congratulations to our rugby team who competed in and WON the rugby 

tournament held at Helston School on Wednesday afternoon. Thank you everyone 

who went along and supported the team and to Miss Wells for accompanying the 

children during the afternoon.  Mrs Jane has said “We are extremely proud of our 

sporting stars and are certainly showing the Helston schools how it's done!!😉”  Huge 

thanks also go to Ted Heaton who coaches the children every week. 

 



                                        

PE Kit 

Please could parents ensure that PE kit is in school every day including 

trainers/plimsolls, named and in a draw string bag and left on your child’s coat 

peg. We are finding that more and more children do not have their kit in school 

when staff want to take a PE lesson. Ideally PE kit should be brought in on a 

Monday morning and taken home on a Friday afternoon for washing if 

necessary.  

 

Change of Lunch Menu – Tuesday 2nd May 

Please be aware that there is a change to the lunch menu on Tuesday 2nd May. 

Lunch will now be Sizzling Beef Pizza or Cheese and Tomato Pizza.   

 

Cross Country Medal Ceremony – Mullion School Tuesday from 4pm 

The final Cross Country event takes place on Tuesday 2ndMay at Mullion School from 4pm. This will 

include a fun run and also include the medal ceremony. Well done to Amy, Max M, Rhys, John, Kian, 

Cole, Riley, Ryan G, Sonny and Brock who have all run either 5 or 6 races this season which qualifies 

them for an endurance medal. Separate letters have gone out and as Miss Wells needs to organise 

teams for the fun run, we do need to know who will be taking part. Please ensure all slips are returned 

to school on Tuesday morning.  

 

Missing Wheelbarrow! 

Sadly our wheelbarrow has gone missing from the school playground. We 

use it for a wide range of purposes most days and wonder if anyone knows 

of its whereabouts? Alternatively if you have a wheelbarrow you don’t need 

any more we would be most grateful. Please see Lyndsay Bray if you are 

able to help or call the school 01326 290337. 

 

 

Winnie the Pooh Alphabet Picture 

Ted Heaton has kindly given us a framed Winnie the Pooh 

Alphabet picture. We are unable to keep it and would like 

to offer it to anyone who would like it. If you are 

interested please make a donation offer, place it in an 

envelope and we will give it to the highest bidder. Offers 

by Tuesday 2nd May please, all proceeds will go to the Early 

Years School Fund. 

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

Thank you to everyone who has put their Sainsbury’s vouchers in our collection 

boxes. There is a box on the table outside Mrs Jones’ office, in Little Lizards 

and at The Lizard Post Office. We hope to collect as many vouchers as we can to 

get new sports and cookery equipment for the children.   

 

 

 

 

 



                                        

Year 2 Pottery  

Tuesday afternoon sessions will run as follows:  

Group 3 – Ellie, Jessica and Hector – 2nd & 9th May 

 

Our Academic Achievements… 

This week we are congratulating……….. 
Class 1 – Miss Beirne: Well done to Charlie for setting his own time challenges 

to help speed up when he’s doing his work. 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane and Mrs Green: Well done to Jessica for consistently 

working hard this week 

Class 3 – Miss Wells:  To be announced next week…… 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin: Well done to Mathew (and the whole team of course!) 

for keeping 2 clean sheets in the football matches we played which saw us 

crowned Small School Football League Champions! 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 21st April – Surfing starts for children in Class 4 every Friday morning until 21st July. 

Tuesday 25th April - Sailing starts for the children in Class 4 every Tuesday afternoon until further 

notice. Any queries please see Mr Griffin. 

Tuesday 2nd May – Cross Country Medal Ceremony at Mullion School from 4pm 

Monday 8th May to Friday 12th May – SATs week 

Monday 15th, Tuesday 16th & Wednesday 17th May – School Camp at Porthpean for Year 5 & 6  

Thursday 25th May – Break up for half term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET training day. School and Little Lizards closed for the day. 

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June – Little Lizards Half term Holiday Club 01326 290066 for more details. 

Monday 5th June – Return to school 

Wednesday 14th June – year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning 

                                    Cluster sports afternoon at Mullion Comprehensive years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June – New intake evening (year 6), at Mullion school time TBC 

Saturday 24th June – Norman Nicholls Football Tournament – St Keverne, more information to follow.  

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm and 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break up for the Summer Holiday @1pm  

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information – 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  


